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Thank you for your interest in the Patient &
Family Advisory Council! We are excited to
share next steps with you. Please reach out if
you have any further questions.

Step One - Sign up-RSVP Form

Please go to the RSVP Page. This information
helps guide further conversations about your
interest in this opportunity and can help us
support you as a Patient Advisor.

Be as specific as possible about you patient,
family and/or caregiver experience in health
care. While we understand that people who
work in health care have those experiences, we
are seeking individuals who can represent lived
experience from the patient, family or
caregiver perspective.

The more information you are comfortable to
share, the easier it is for us to follow up on
your responses and clarify any further
information needed.

Step Two - Patient Advisor Intake Call

The purpose of this call is to follow up on your
RSVP, give you further information about what
being a patient advisor means and ensure your
interest for reaching out aligns with the role of
a Patient Advisor.

As there are many people who want to provide
feedback into health care, we want to make
sure that being a Patient Advisor is a great fit
for you! After this call, if there is agreement
that being a Patient Advisor is the right
volunteer role for you, we will send your RSVP
to the health care team. (If you are a current
Patient Voices Network member, you have
already completed this step)

Step Three — Health Care Partner Follow-Up

The RSVP form gives the health care team,
who will be making the PFAC selections, more
specific information about why you are
interested in this opportunity, what experience
you bring and what your availability is. They will
review all RSVP’s and directly contact those
that they would like to meet with to discuss
joining their team.

Step Four — Meet & Greet

This is an informal meeting to discuss the
current work of the PFAC and ask questions
about your interest. This is also a chance for
you to ask questions and determine if you find
this opportunity a good fit for you. Once the
Meet & Greet is complete, the PFAC team will
be in touch about whether to move forward in
partnership and more details will be provided
about meeting dates/times. If they determine
that they won’t be moving forward with you at
this time, someone will be in touch to let you
know.

For further information contact: Jami Brown
jbrown@bcpsqc.ca or 604.510.0449



